
 

No.AIRBSNLEWA/CMD BSNL/MC/2019-2020/     Dated:31.03.2020 
 
To  
 
Shri P K Purwar ji 
CMD BSNL 
New Delhi-110001 
 
Subject:-  Extension of Residential Service  Telephone connection to  VRS optees up 

to 30-06-2020-Regarding.   
 
 

Respected Sir, 

 

We would like to draw your kind attention towards the need of extending the sanction 

Residential Service Telephone connection to the VRS optees from 31.03.2020 to 

30.06.2020 in view of the on going COVID-19 situation in the country. MTNL 

Management has already extended the approval of Residential Service Telephone to the 

VRS optees up to 30-06-2020.    

 

We would, therefore, request you to kindly intervene in the matter and issue necessary 

instructions in this regard.                

 
With kind regards, 

Yours Sincerely 
 

(Prahlad Rai) 
GS, AIRBSNLEWA 

 
 
 

Copy to:  
 1. Shri Arvind Vadnerker, Director (HR) BSNL Board, New Delhi              
 2.Shri Ashutosh Gupta, GM(Admin) BSNL CO New Delhi 
 
 
 


